Thames View Infants





Bastable Avenue Barking Essex, IG11 OLG 020 82704317 0794 39 22 6 55 (texts only)

Paul Jordan Headteacher Paul.Jordan@TVlacademy.org

Claire Smith **Deputy Headteacher** Claire.Smith@TVlacademy.org



06 December 2021

Dear Parents / Carers;

Special gift for each child in the class with the best attendance

As you know, this term I launched an Attendance competition across the School.

On the last day of term (Friday 17th December) I will award each child in the class with best attendance, with a special gift.

Each week I will let you know how the competition is going. So, after the first week of the competition, this is how things stand:

Nursery:

| RANK | CLASS |
|-----------------|---------------|
|] st | Parrots (AM) |
| 2 nd | Penguins (PM) |
| 3 rd | Penguins (AM) |
| 4 th | Parrots (PM) |

Reception:

| RANK | CLASS |
|------|--------|
| 1st | Koalas |
| 2nd | Hippos |
| 3rd | Pandas |
| 4th | Lions |

















We're a PAPERLESS School — so you must download & register your ParentMail App to receive e-newsletters, to book after-school clubs & Parents' meetings or to confirm consent for educational visits.

Year 1:

| RANK | CLASS |
|------|----------|
| 1st | Giraffes |
| 2nd | Zebras |
| 3rd | Gorillas |
| 4th | Tigers |

Year 2:

| RANK | CLASS |
|------|------------|
| 1st | New Owls |
| 2nd | New Snakes |
| 3rd | New Foxes |
| 4th | Squirrels |

Remember, every day a child is off, the percentage goes down – but when a child is in, it goes up.

Don't forget, you can help too by booking appointments outside of school time. Alternatively, where possible, you can bring your child into school immediately before or after your appointment. Also, if your child has been a bit under the weather recently, tell their class teacher, and we'll keep a special eye on them. As you know, all holidays and visits overseas must be taken during holiday time – doing so, without permission, could result in you losing your School place.

We will also be holding our regular 100% Attendance Flower/Bike Award Assembly after Christmas - so keep an eye out for your invitations after the Christmas break.

As always, thank you for your support and trying to get your child into school every day.

Yours sincerely

Leandra Bempona Attendance Leader

Leandra Bempang